
 

 
 

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER ROOM 9 

Dear parents,  
 
 We hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving Break! I hope it was a chance to 
reset and enjoy some time together. I want to thank all our families for helping make 
Stone Soup a success and the students for their hard work putting on a play and helping 
create a delicious soup.  
 
 Holiday season is upon us. What a wonderful time of year to spend time as a 
family sledding, skiing, playing board games, and all the many traditions you may share. 
If your family has their own fun family or cultural traditions, we would love to hear 
about them so we can share in class.  
  
 This month we will be focusing on writing poetry. 4th years will be finishing up 
division and moving into other ways to multiply, 5ths are working on square rooting 
while 6ths work on cube rooting. 
  
Happy December everyone! 

 
 Please remember, as the weather changes to make sure your child has proper 
gear. If there is snow on the ground students need snow pants, snow boots, jackets, hats 
and gloves. 
  
 
     

IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND 
REMINDERS

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 

Wed., Dec. 21st HALF DAY (12:30 pick-up) — Winter Break Begins 
Wed., Jan 4th  School Resumes 
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